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Message from the Guest Editor
Dear collegues, It's an extreme privilege for me, as the
of International Journal of Molecular Sciences (open
access journal, ISSN 1422-0067, Impact factor 4.183) to
invite you to contribute at the Special Issue titled
“Molecular Mechanisms of Synaptic Plasticity: Dynamic
Changes in Neurons Functions” . With the aim to publish
good research papers provided from specialists, I hope
you will contribute to this Special Issue as expert in your
area of interest. This Special Issue accepts Basic
Research, and pre-clinic research articles, Case
Reports, Case series or Clinical Image articles, Short
communications, and Review articles. IJMS is an open
access journal (with a fee for publishing of 1800 CHF
(Swiss Francs). As an invited author, you would be
entitled to 10% discount once your paper is accepted
after peer-review. And you may be entitled to more
discount if you have previously received a discount code
or if your institute is participating in the MDPI
Institutional Open Access Program (IOAP). I hope this
topic is of interest to you and look forward to hearing
from you.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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